From: Roger Thompson

To: Medworth
Subject: Wisbech incinerator
Date: 12 July 2023 18:02:07

Dear Sir and Madam

1. The incinerator in Wisbech is unnecessary as Fenland District Council have a good system of re-
cycling and separation of waste, they and the rest of Cambridgeshire, Norfolk and Suffolk will not be
supplying the incinerator.

2. This being so the waste will need to be brought in by road causing more pollution and traffic chaos
on our local roads.

3. Dispose of the waste where it is made round the big cities.

4. Pollution from the burnt waste is the worst thing as it will cover many square miles polluting
residential and farmland, trees and woodland.

5. A large percentage of the UK vegetable crops are grown in the fallout area, and will be damaged,
as will the soil.

6. Pollution from the chimney will contain many toxins as the waste burnt will not be sorted, so MVV
will not know what is contained in the loads. This contamination will fall to ground eventually and most
likely on vegetable crops which are eaten.

7. The size of the building and height of the chimneys will be a blot on the landscape, and we will
have to live with the noise pollution day and night, also blighting the areas house prices.

Yours Sincerely
Roger Thompson
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